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REGULAR COUNCIL 

 

TO: Mayor & Council DATE: February 23, 2006 

 

FROM: General Manager, Engineering PROJECT FILE: 1705-016/11 

 

SUBJECT: Contract Award - M.S. 1705-016-11 

Imperial Paving Limited 

 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

1. That Contract M.S. 1705-016-11 be awarded to the low bidder, Imperial Paving 

Limited, in the amount of $434,774.17 (including GST); and 

 

2. That Council set the expenditure authorization for Contract M.S. 1705-016-11 to 

$456,512.88 (including GST). 

 

SCOPE OF WORK 

 

The scope of work under this contract involves road works on the following Arterial 

roads: 

 

King George Highway @ 94A Avenue – Installation of full traffic signal to replace 

existing pedestrian signal.  Includes modifications to and extension of centre median on 

King George Highway from 94A Avenue southerly.  Also includes minor widening on 

94A Avenue to permit installation of left turn lane at King George Highway. 

 

96 Avenue: 13500 Block to 137B Street – Installation of a pedestrian signal fronting the 

main access to Surrey Memorial Hospital.  Includes installation and extension of raised 

medians from a point west of King George Highway to 137B Street. 

 

Construction is expected to start in early April and be completed in June 2006. 
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TENDER RESULTS 

 

Tenders for Contract M.S. 1705-016-11 were received on February 14, 2005, with the 

results as follows: 

 
 Contractor Tender Amount with GST 
 

 1. Imperial Paving Limited $434,774.17 

 2. Columbia Bitulithic Ltd. $459,988.72 

 3. Jack Cewe Ltd. $479,895.00 

 4. Matcon Civil Contractors Inc. $495,410.00 

 5. Winvan Paving Ltd. $497,887.05 

  

The Engineer’s pre-tender estimate was $400,000.00 including GST. 

 

EVALUATION 

 

Our consultant reviewed all tenders.  All the tenders submitted the required 10% bid 

bond, and signed and sealed the Tender Form and Summary Sheet of the Schedule of 

Quantities and Prices. 

 

The low bidder, Imperial Paving Limited, has provided Consent of Surety for a 

Performance Bond and a Labour & Materials Bond, and agreed to complete the work 

within 50 working days as stipulated in the contract.  Imperial Paving Limited have 

completed similar projects for the City and are qualified to do this project.  Their 

sub-contractors have satisfactorily completed similar projects for the City in recent years 

and we have also found them to be qualified and acceptable. 

 

FUNDING 

 

Funding for this project is from the City’s approved Engineering budget. 

 

 

 

 

    Paul Ham, P. Eng. 

    General Manager, Engineering 

PH/LD:rdd/brb 

 

c.c. - General Manager, Finance, Technology & HR Dept. 

- Pat Zoerb, Engineering Department  

- Manuel Uy, Finance, Technology & HR Dept. 

- Jo-Ann Anakotta, Finance, Technology & HR Dept. 
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